
SMC has a new  
National Sales Director 

 

 

 

  

We would like to announce our new National Sales Director – Mr. Jay First. Jay is a long 
time player in the industrial insulation market and is anxious to add molded perlite and 
aerogel products to his repertoire. Jay and Jacob Pena (Houston Plant Manager) will be at 
the upcoming SWICA conference. They hope to reconnect and meet as many new faces 
as possible. 
  
Please add Jay to your LinkedIn network and contact via the below information: 
  
Jay First, National Sales Director 
jfirst@smcindustries.com 
Office: 281-860-9950 
Cell: 832-792-4678 
https://www.linkedin.com/in/jay-first-18852215/ 
  
He is ready to sell you precision-cut aerogel pieces and molded perlite fitting covers as 
described at www.smcindustries.com ! 
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